It was full steam ahead last Saturday evening as
the North Wales Model Engineering Society held

Over 70 members attended the barbecue, held on
Bodafon Fields, Craig-y-Don, and they were enter-
tained by four model locomotives which gave rides
around the narrow gauge railway track.

Membet's are reminded that the last outdoor track
meeting of the society this season will be on Wednes-

_ their summer barbecue despite bad weather.

day, September 18 at 7.00 pm and the first indoor
meeting will commence on October 7 at 7.30 pm in
the Centenary Buildings of Rydal School. Meetings
will then continue the first Monday of each month.

Building up a head of steam before the barbe-

cue gets underway is Mr Bob Stark on Speedy,

while John Bithell and chairman Mr Kenneth
Jones stoke up Annie.




